










January 2023                                                                                 


Welcome to the Westminster Nature Preschool! Attached you will find the schedule of classes for the 2023 - 2024 school year, together with the application for enrollment. Our priority enrollment for current families begins February 1st, on a first come, first serve basis. Open enrollment begins on February 15th, also on a first come, first serve basis. Please return your application, as soon as possible, so that a spot will be reserved for your child. New members pay a one time, non-refundable application fee of $25, a $150 materials fee and a $100 advance tuition deposit that will be applied towards next year’s tuition.

Thank you  and we look forward to an exciting program year for your child and family! Please feel free to speak with either Stacy or Anne with any questions regarding programming for the upcoming school year.

Very truly yours,

Stacy McGann and Anne Plunkett, Directors
